
Dear Editors and Reviewers:
Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript entitled "Correction to “Laparoscopy-assisted

resection of colorectal cancer with situs inversus totalis: A case report and literature review”" (ID: Manuscript NO.: 77875, Correction).
Those comments are all valuable and very helpful for our paper.
Reviewer 2 (Comments for the Author (Required)):
Comments: It is not evident what is the reason of the correction two years after the publication. Please explain it. The following questions
are not applicable.
Comments: Since the specific number of versions of tumor staging was not indicated in our previous text, the staging of the tumor was
different from the latest one. Therefore, we would like to modify the postoperative staging of tumors according to the the latest versions
of tumor staging, which should be T4aN1cM1c.


